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Public urged to submit comments on future Oklahoma City 
Crosstown Boulevard by May 21 

The Oklahoma Department of Transportation and the City of 
Oklahoma City, are asking citizens to take part in shaping the 
elements included in the future OKC Boulevard. The agencies 
hosted a public meeting last week and are providing information 
on design alternatives on ODOT's website www.okladot.state.ok.us. 
Comments are being requested through Wednesday, May 21st. 

Citizens who live, work or frequent the downtown area are urged 
to review the options presented and share their feedback on 
topics such as: 

Preferred Design Alternative

Ease of Access

Traffic Flow

Walkabilit

Bycicle and Pedestrian Accmodations
Roadway Features




ODOT and its partners are asking local citizens to voice 
their opinions about their priorities on what aspects and 
functions they would like to see included in the new 
boulevard. 
The overall Boulevard project is estimated at $80 million, which 
includes approximately $50 million for connections to the new 
interstate on the east and west ends of the corridor and 
approximately $30 million for the new downtown roadway as part 
of the Oklahoma City Crosstown Boulevard. 

--www.okladot.state.ok.us--

(Editors and News Directors: For details please call the ODOT Media & 

Public Relations Division at 405-521-6000.)




